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Congrats to
Ashley
We are so excited to share that
Ashley moved into her forever
home in May! She is our 92nd
Habitat Choptank homebuyer!
Ashley and her daughter are
excited to have a safe place to
call home. Congratulations
Ashley!

Ashley now assumes the full
responsibilities of
homeownership which include
repaying her mortgage,
maintaining her home, and
paying homeowner’s insurance
and property taxes. Along with
these responsibilities also
comes a sense of pride and
accomplishment of owning a
home. Thank you to all the
volunteers, donors, and partners
who helped make
homeownership a reality for
Ashley.

LEARN MORE

Thank You
Thank you to Londonderry,
Partners in Giving Inc. in
Cambridge, the Easton Rotary
Club, and the Cambridge Rotary
Club for donating welcome
baskets and toolboxes given to
our homebuyers at their move-in
and closing dates.

Partners in Giving Inc. is an all-
volunteer organization that
supports our community and
improves the quality of life for
the deaf and hard of hearing as
well as women and children in
need. They have been a great
support over the years to
Habitat Choptank by generously
donating household gift baskets
to our homebuyers. The Easton
and Cambridge Rotary Clubs
have also been longtime
supporters of Habitat Choptank
and generously donate a
toolbox to homebuyers in Talbot
and Dorchester County,
respectively.

LEARN MORE

https://habitatchoptank.org/our-programs/
https://www.facebook.com/HabitatforHumanityChoptank


Shore Rivers Joins Habitat for a

Homebuyer Education

Workshop

Habitat Choptank hosted an education workshop for our homebuyers
focused on how to make a home energy efficient, as well as on
recycling. While their parents were busy with their class, the
homebuyer's children were able to participate in a workshop of their
own. The children learned how to build a raised garden bed and
worked on fun upcycling projects. Suzanne Sullivan from Shore Rivers
also did an excellent environmental lesson with the children's story
about Stan the Sturgeon. It was a great day for our homebuyers to



learn about environmental issues!

Thank YOU

Thank you to everyone who supported our Forever Home Online
Auction! Whether you made a donation, bid on the incredible auction
items, or shared our auction with your friends, your support helps us
build homes, communities and hope.

FIND THE FULL LIST OF AUCTION DONORS

ReStore donations

https://habitatchoptank.org/news-events/forever-home-online-auction/


We will be accepting appointments for in-home donations starting July

1st. We are also accepting donation drop-offs without an appointment

Tuesday through Friday from 9 AM - 12 PM and on Saturday from

10 AM - 3 PM. We will be happy to help you with your donation drop-

off and provide you with your receipt, so please be sure to look for one

of our staff members or volunteers when you arrive! Please
remember that dumping is NOT donating.

upcoming events

Home Dedication for Shantel on Brooks Lane
Thursday, July 1st at 9 AM

connect with us
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https://www.facebook.com/HabitatforHumanityChoptank/
https://twitter.com/ChoptankHFH
https://www.instagram.com/habitatchoptank/

